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August 14, 2007 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John C. Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 

 

RE: Roundabout Analysis, State Contract 2703-03-05, Ohio Street – 21
st
 Street to 16

th
 Street, 

Clark Dietz, consultant. 

 

We have received a revised Roundabout Feasibility Report from the consultant, which recommends the   

installation of traffic signals at the intersection of Ohio Street and Byrd Avenue.  Attached is the 

Executive Summary of the report from Clark Dietz, and a letter from DAAR Engineering, the Local 

Program Management Consultant for WisDOT – SE Region, approving the same. 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to accept the feasibility report as submitted. 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 

 

 


